
We are contesting the basis of the City’s unauthorized work 
on our property and associated assessments described as 
“Property clean up on private property during the time period 
November 6 to November 8, 2023.” 

Please put us on the March 19 hearing schedule. 

Thank you. 

Geoffrey Warner, FAIA
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